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Marsha Taylor 

"Working pro bono or at cheap rates is just fulfilling for me. Looking at intake
forms, I often notice that the client I am serving makes more than me . . . I
remember what it was like to desperately need an attorney but not be able to
afford one. Sometimes after a case, I get an email or a letter from a client
thanking me. Those times make it all worthwhile."

Read more from an interview with Marsha here.
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21 Jul 2025

Mountain Top News: Project Renew

Mountain Top News recently covered Project Renew's vital work. Kristy Goff,…
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https://issuu.com/thesummitar/docs/winter_summit_newsletter_vol_1_1.29.21_print/s/11684935
https://www.ardfky.org/news
https://www.ardfky.org/node/636/mountain-top-news-project-renew


4 Jun 2025

From the Goodwill Insider: Cassandra and Casey of Project Renew

We love it when good news spreads—and recently, Goodwill Insider shined a…
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https://www.ardfky.org/node/630/goodwill-insider-cassandra-and-casey-project-renew

